(pen HOUge

January 31, 2017
Tuesday
6:30 p.m. - 7:45 p.m.

Children are Welcome

Children's work and classroom materials will be displayed.
Teachers and Staff will be present to answer questions.

We are inviting the public to pay us a visit.
Tell your friends and if you meet a family

on the courtyard who is new to our school tell them all
about us!



